
22/03/2019 

MS Karen Muir 
- 39 Tennyson RD 
Cromer NSW 2099 
Karen.muir68@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

It saddens me that so little thought for our wildlife is taken. The effect of carving animal & plant 
populations into smaller & smaller pieces until they are unsustainable must stop. Surely this is 
a concept that can be grasped by council. This development should not be allowed to go 
ahead as it will obviously have a devastating affect on the local fauna & flora. 
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